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Melendez, Yadira

From: Jamie <wisdoor@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:04 AM
To: Spiker, Scott
Cc: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: Camacho's Hours

Scott Spiker and Yadira Melendez -  
 
The request for Camacho's restaurant to be open later should be denied based on very little traffic 
flow from the restaurant currently. 
To have the restaurant close on Fridays and Saturdays at 2:30 seems to be excessive at this point 
and time, with little or no cars in the parking lot, even at 9pm when they would close at 10pm. 
What is going to change?  How are they going to generate more traffic to their business? 
What about the noise factor of the neighbors and possible congestion of autos ?? ( should their be 
an outbreak of autos and trucks in the area) 
 
And, WHAT Sunday til 2AM - Are you kidding me?  Is there a weekly ghost party across the 
street? 
There is absolutely NOTHING going on Sunday evening in this area after 10pm. 
 
The needed expanded times should be denied based on visual experience and also being a current 
homeowner who is here year round. 
Seems like overkill. 
Thank you. 
 
Wm. Yamachika 
3560 S. 14th Street  
Milwaukee WI 53221 
 

 You don't often get email from wisdoor@aol.com. Learn why this is important 


